
William Paterson University 
Undergraduate Council 

October 26, 2010  
Minutes 

 
Present: Tricia Snyder Alison Dobrick (Chair), Wartyna Davis, Diana Peck , Debbie Pluss, Deborah 
Sheffield, Tricia Snyder 
 
Invited presenters: Peter Griswold and Sue Mankiw 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were approved. 
 
1. P3-TSD Dual Major Proposal 
 
Peter Griswold and Sue Mankiw explained the purpose of the proposed dual major and responded to 
Council questions and suggestions. 
 
The Council voted unanimously to recommend the program to the Senate. 
 
 
2. Art Department BFA news majors proposals 
 
It was agreed the Council would like to meet with representatives of the Art Department to review the 
proposed changes in majors in the BFA program. 
 
The next meeting will be held Tuesday November 8, 2011 at 3:30 in the Paterson Room. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Diana Peck 
 
 
 
 
 
 


